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Student of the Week 

Show and Tell 

Alivia– Friday 9/7 

 

 

    Adalee – 9/17 

A Peek at our Week in 

Kindergarten 

www.morningsideacademy.com 

Bible: Luke 1:37 For nothing is impossible with 

God. (We say the verse on Thursday in chapel and 

we have a Test)This week we are learning about 

Adam & Eve and how Jesus died for our sins.  

 

Phonics: This week we will continue to introduce 

our short vowel sounds – “e” as in elephant and 

“a” as in apple. Please review vowels.  

 

Handwriting: Cursive writing continues this week 

with writing the letters “e” and “a”. Practice 

holding a pencil properly with only the pointer 

finger on the top.  

 

Math: We are currently reviewing number 

recognition and the proper formation of numbers 

one through ten. We are also studying “above and 

below”, making our own “patterns” and “sorting”.  

 

Social Studies: Community Helpers  

 

Specials: Please turn in your violin forms so we 

can get your child in the lessons as soon as 

possible,  

 

Art with Moms: Coming Soon   Art moms please be look for the 
letter coming home this week. 
 
Study Buddies with Mrs. L’s Class: 
We are learning our phone numbers and addresses. Please practice at 
home. I will send home our info mobiles once your child has 
memorized their full address and phone number.  
 

Important Dates: 
9/5: Fundraiser kick-off 1:00 pm.  

9/18: Picture Day 

9/20: Parent Teacher Meeting 

9/22: Parenting Seminar 9-12.  

9/26: Johnny Appleseed Day & See you at the Pole 

9/28: Kindergarten Field Trip to the Children’s 

Museum of the Treasure Coast. Please return your 

permission slip and money promptly. Students wear 

red uniform shirts and uniform bottoms on field 

trips. Chaperones please bring a blanket to sit on 

for our picnic lunch.  

Teacher’s Words: 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are having a great 

time in Kindergarten! 

Please remember to go 

over Bible verses and 

Phone numbers and 

addresses with your 

child. Please send me 

the address and phone 

number you would like 

them to memorize if it 

is different from the 

one in Renweb. We are 

having a parenting 

seminar Sat. 9/22 from 

9-12. I encourage 

everyone attend.    

 

In His Service,  

Mrs. McDonough 

 

     Coming Soon 


